
 
 
 
 
 
Hello,  
We are a small water company of under 3,000 connections on the north coast in Sonoma County at The 
Sea Ranch.  We understand through the California Public Utilities Commission and The SWRCB policies 
that conservation measures must meet a 25% reduction compared to 2013 for the months of June to 
November 2015.  There appears to be no allowance to reduce the 25% reduction for R-GPCD for small 
water companies < 3,000 connections. 
Our current R-GPCD looks to be around 56.52 gallons per capita.  Referencing the SWRCB 25% Fact 
Sheet, it would appear that we would be in line for an 8% conservation standard if we were and urban 
water supplier, yet we cannot find out about how to apply for this type of reduction or if that is even 
possible within the regulations.  Is there a similar allowance for the reduction of 25% for small investor 
owned water companies as there is for urban suppliers?   
 
Thank you, 
 
Randy H. Burke, MPH, REHS 
Director of Works 
The Sea Ranch Water Company 
707-785-2411, extension 3 
rburke@tsra.org 
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